From: ntc4162@comcast.net

To: PlanComm
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Planning Commission: Special Use Permit 2024 00061
Date: Saturday, November 30, 2024 11:45:45 AM

You don't often get email from ntc4162@comcast.net. Learn why this is important

Dear Commissioners,

We fully support the Griffing family and their pursuit to build a new home. The
Griffings have been wonderful neighbors. We share the back property line. The
Griffings new home will be well proportioned and finished with quality materials.

We realize that some residents are concerned about the loss of older trees. We know
the history of the trees that will be removed during construction. Unfortunately, the
previous owner crowned the trees adjacent to the house. Owen and Laura have
worked hard planting new hardwoods realizing the crowned trees were badly
damaged. Their efforts will help keep the tree canopy healthy.

Please approve their Special Use Permit 2024-00061. We fully support their hope to
build new home.

Sincerely,

Richard and Nancy Crowley
912 Enderby Drive
Alexandria, VA. 22302

DISCLAIMER: This message was sent from outside the City of Alexandria email system.
DO NOT CLICK any links or download attachments unless the contents are from a trusted
source.
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